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Levi chose a secluded corner to talk to Iris and when it was just the both of them,
Iris did not even dare to look at the man in the eye.

“Hey, why are you not looking at me? Are you really in love with me?”

As soon as Levi said that, Iris jolted her head up and replied, “Why would I be?”

“I’ve something serious to discuss with you!”

“What is it?”

“Please don’t let Zoey know about this yet. I intend to reveal my identity to her
during our wedding and give her a surprise. You have to keep it a secret for me
yeah!” Levi requested.

“Sure, that’s not a problem. I have a question though. What happened during the
six years when you were in jail?” Iris asked, feeling baffled.

“The truth is, I have never been in jail! I’ll tell you more about it in due time.” Levi
smiled.

The ceremony lasted all the way till night and everyone went back home the next
morning.

Levi was very concerned about Zoey, who left in a hurry to deal with the
unforeseen event which had happened in her entertainment company.



He headed straight to Zoey’s office once he reached Morris Group.

Only after seeing Zoey in her office did he feel slightly relieved.

“What happened?” He asked.

Zoey took a deep breath before replying, “Someone splashed acid on Helena’s
face and disfigured her!”

“What?! Who could be so vicious!” Levi bellowed furiously.

“The culprit managed to escape and is still at large! Helena is currently receiving
treatment in the hospital but things are not looking good. The doctors informed us
that the only way for her to regain her looks is to undergo cosmetic surgery! Not
only is this a huge blow to her career, but the company would also be suffering
serious losses as well.” Zoey sighed.

Levi understood that Helena was currently at the peak of her career and her
sudden disfigurement would have an immense negative impact on the company,
as well as her future as a celebrity.

The artiste would most likely have to retire from the entertainment industry after
that.

“It’s obvious that someone is trying to destroy my company! I will find out who did
this!” Zoey said coldly.

Levi figured that it was likely that the Jones family was behind that.

It was possible that the Joneses had changed their target to Zoey after their
failed attempt to kill Levi.



They are out to ruin everything for me.

“Oh yeah, there’s something else. All of Star Entertainment’s resources have
suddenly been cut off and we have been barred from utilizing anything. It’s just
so strange. Could it be linked to Helena’s disfigurement?”

A cold glint flashed across Levi’s eyes.

By then, he was pretty sure that the Joneses were the ones behind all those.

The Jones family was the main shareholder of Star Entertainment and definitely
had the power to control the allocation of resources.

Damn you, Jones family!

Even the nicest person would retaliate when being driven up the wall!

Do you really think that I, Levi Garrison, am that big of a pushover?

Just then, he received a call from Wales.

Wales sneered, “I’m sure you’re already aware of what happened. All I can say is
that you’re a really lucky punk! Treat this as a warning to you for using the
Joneses’ name. If you dare to do it again, you won’t be our only target!”

Levi’s gaze suddenly became terrifyingly cold.

He understood that Wales was implying that his next target would be Zoey!


